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Book exchange is over for this school year. Please check around your home for any 
Cindrich library books that might be hiding and return any you find as soon as possible. 
 
For some great reading ideas don’t forget to check out our website:  
http://cindrichlibrarylearningcommons.blogspot.ca There are some great reading sites for 
children as well as a section for parents that has information on parenting, literacy and 
online safety. 
 
You can also visit the Surrey Public Library any time.  It has a great selection of books 
and students can take out at least ten books at a time.  If you do not have a library card 
they are free!  Just visit a branch of the Surrey Public Library (with an adult) and bring 
identification.  A library card also gives you access to a number of online books, 
magazines, newspaper, games and more all from your computer.  Check it out!!!    

 http://www.surreylibraries.ca/       
 
Remember that the Surrey Public Library is running their Summer Reading Club again 
this year.  Sign up for the program begins Tuesday June 20th at any branch of the Surrey 
Public Library.  Students receive a reading log, bookmark, stickers and can enter some 
contests.  The BEST way for children to maintain the skills they have learned this year 
and to prepare for the next school year is to read twenty minutes every day.   
 
After nine years as Cindrich’s teacher librarian I am moving to another school. I enjoyed 
my time at the school and getting to know all the children and their families, seeing them 
grow as they moved from Kindergarten all the way to grade seven. There are so many 
great kids and staff at Cindrich; I feel lucky to have worked with them for so many years.  
 
I hope everyone has a wonderful summer and remember KEEP READING!!! 
 
 

 
   


